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To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Good morning Tim

We received our notification on the Dawson Gold Mine, File Number M-2021-046. Our Board discussed this at our July
meeting as we had received notification of it from the Engineer, and our Board had no comments or concerns with this.
Let me know if you have any further questions.

Thanks!!

Debbie Mitchell

District Manager

Fremont Conservation District
248 Dozier Avenue

Canon City, CO 81212
719-315-3417
info@fremontcd.org OR

Deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net
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